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November 12, 2022

Dear Pastor & Church,
Greetings in our Savior’s wonderful Name!

I am honored to recommend to you, Gary & Lisa Zdziarski, for your consideration
for Missions support.

Brother Zdziarski is my son-in-law, so I can say that I know him well. He and Lisa
have been involved in the ministry since the beginning of their married life. They
have raised 5 children, all of which are faithfully serving the Lord. I can say that
they have been faithful and consistent for the Lord. Gary has served as an assistant
Pastor, and he has worked in the ministry of Church planting, and he has been a
Pastor for many years. In every position I have seen him to be faithful, committed,
and consistent. Brother Zdziarski, has a real heart for God and His Service.

Now that they have surrendered to go to the Mission Field I have no doubt they
will be a good representation for the Lord, and that the Lord will use them there.

I believe that Gary and Lisa Zdziarski would be a real asset to your missions
family.

Sincerely In the Savior,

Dr. Lérry Hummel, Pastor
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